
Dear Students,

I’m excited to share that this year the College of Design will host its Commencement
Ceremony on Thursday, May 9 at 3:00 PM in Northrop Auditorium.

An email with instructions on how to register to attend and request tickets for your guests
will be sent out after Spring Break to students who are eligible to graduate. Please keep an
eye on your U of M email for this invitation.

In the meantime, you can always find the latest information about our ceremony on the
College of Design Commencement web page.

After the ceremony, graduates and their families are invited to Rapson Hall for a showcase
of our graduating students' work! More details about the 2024 Senior Showcase will be
shared later this semester.

If you have any questions about Commencement please reach out to cdesgday@umn.edu.

Best,

Prasad

Prasad Boradkar
Dean, College of Design
University of Minnesota


